
North Judson-San Pierre Board of School Trustees 
Minutes of a Special Meeting  

High School Auditorium 
 September 29, 2021, 6:30 P.M. 

 
 

 

The North Judson-San Pierre Board of School Trustees met for a Special Meeting on Wednesday, September 29, 2021, at 

6:30 P.M.  in the High School Auditorium.  

Board President Derrick Stalbaum called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M.  The Board members present were President 

Derrick Stalbaum, Vice President Jeri Brewer, Secretary Sandra Kersting Rudd, member Jim Menis and member 

Cameron Stalbaum. Others present were Superintendent Dr. Zupin and Business Manager/Treasurer Dalton Tunis. A 

copy of the list of patrons attending the meeting is on file at Central Office.  

 

 

Mr. Stalbaum opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Consent Items 

 

Approval of Mask Mandate for Continuous Learning Plan 
Dr. Zupin stated the purpose of the meeting and explained was an action item to approve a temporary mask mandate.  

The details of the mandate were shared.  Dr. Zupin explained, next that before the action item was voted on, there would 

be time for public input.  Mr. D. Stalbaum explained the process.  5 community people spoke.  All comments surrounded 

the opinion of a third option of not following state guidelines.  After public comments, Dr. Zupin, Derrick Stalbaum, and 

Jeri Brewer made closing comments.   

A motion was made by Jim Menis, Sandra Kersting Rudd seconded the motion, motion carried 4-1, with Cameron 

Stalbaum against.  

 

Adjournment 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:12 P.M.   

 

 

 

Derrick Stalbaum, President  

 

Jeri Brewer, Vice President  

 

Sandra Kersting-Rudd, Secretary 

 

 Jim Menis, Member   

 

Cameron Stalbaum, Member 


